TOWN OF FRANKLIN

MUNICIPAL AFFORDABLE HOUSING TRUST

June 6, 2019
7:00 PM
 3rd Floor Training Room
Minutes
Present were Judy Pfeffer, MaryAnn Bertone, Maxine Kinhart, Jamie Hellen
Members of the Housing Trust were present at the June 6, 2019 meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) to show support for the Franklin Ridge Senior Housing Project.
Jonathan Juhl of JNJuhl & Associates and Lucio Trabucco were present at the meeting of the ZBA seeking approval of a Chapter 40B Comprehensive Permit application for the Franklin Ridge Senior Housing Project. 
Judy Pfeffer and Jamie Hellen spoke in favor of the project.
No business was discussed, no votes were taken.

Submitted by Maxine Kinhart, Trustee
